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Recent Trip to Europe
Submitted by joeintenn on Sun, 01/25/2015 - 7:46pm

I recently had the chance to travel to Europe on a trip for my employer. I have some photographs I will
be uploading to the photo gallery soon. Here is a photo from Pointe Du Hock Normandy of one of the
old German bunkers now nearly demolished. We actually walked through several of these which was
one of the many awe inspiring moments I had while there. Following the steps of the soldiers hitting
Normandy beach then to the top of the hill was a touching moment for me.
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